Miss Abel's Kindergarten Newsletter

Tomorrow is JEANS DAY!

Your child may wear jeans with a Flyers shirt or uniform shirt!

Monday 9/2 Tuesday 9/3 Wednesday 9/4 Thursday 9/5 Friday 9/6
Labor Day Art & Spanish Gym (tennis shoes) Library Music
NO SCHOOL Atrium (1% day)

We have just completed our first week of kindergarten! Everyone is adjusting well to their new
schedules and routines!

Homework: There will be homework next week. Please make sure to look at my website and click on the
Google Calendar for homework pages (marinaabel.weebly.com). Your child will be bringing their
workbooks home. Please return them the next day; they will be checked and returned to your child. (DO
NOT rip out the pages).

HELP WANTED: We would love if you are able to come and spend 30-60 minutes with your

child/grandchild and their classmates each day! We are in need of volunteers for recess and lunch! You
must complete a background check and complete the Protecting God's Children course. You will need to
contact Amber Riley in the Business Office at 419-668-3005 for the necessary paperwork. Thank You!

At Home: Reading to your child daily and allowing them the opportunity to practice reading will help
them immensely this year! You can also work on writing their first and last name, reviewing letter
names/sounds, and reviewing their numbers (counting and the names of numbers). If you would like a set
of alphabet cards please let me know and will send those home. *There will be a kindergarten skill
sheet coming home next week in the back of your child's folder. Please DO NOT mark on this or
take it out of their folder. However, you can reference it to review their kindergarten skills.

We are going to begin learning our colors next week! Each week will be a new color. One of the
things I am planning on doing, is creating a color wall in the classroom. This is something that I did when
T was in kindergarten and I also did it last year when teaching preschooll As we learn a new color, we will
add that color to the wall. I am asking that your child either draw/color a picture, print of f a picture, or
bring in a picture of something that is the color we are learning. I will update you through Bloomz and
my website of the color we will be learning about the following week. Next week the first color we are
going to learn is red. I hope your child can participate and help bring some color to the classroom!



If you have not already done so, please make sure that you are signed up for our class
notifications through Bloomz. This is the fastest way for me to get ahold of you if there is a quick
question, notify you of schedule changes, and reminders of upcoming dates. I ask that you sign up no

later than Friday, September 6. The code to join is BZBYTX.

Please make sure to return any paperwork from orientation to me as soon as possible. This
includes the yellow emergency contact card, health/medical forms, technology policy, book loan, and
ABCs of Kindergarten!

Thank you!
Miss Abel
mabel@ncsmail.org

Upcoming Dates:
9/26: Kindergarten Parents Day & Luncheon

9/27: Jeans Day

10/9: ECC Picture Day

10/17: End of 1°' Quarter

10/18: Teacher In-service—No School



